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Miller, Helen

From: Brad Staab <bstaab@jolietpark.org>
Sent: Friday, July 11, 2025 9:27 AM
To: Miller, Helen
Subject: Property - 1924 Mills Road

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

***This email originated from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening attachments or 
clicking links*** 

Good morning Helen, 
 
We are good to proceed with this property – the board has requested a $250 payment in lieu of land, and an agreement 
between both parties memorializing the future use of the land. 
 
Let me know what you need from me to keep the project on schedule. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Brad 
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